
Career Education

Greetings from the MSJC EMT Program!
We're excited to share the latest updates and achievements from our
growing Emergency Medical Technician program at Mount San
Jacinto College. As we continue to expand and enhance our offerings,
we are dedicated to providing an excellent educational experience for
our students.

Spring 2023: 30 students, 1 cohort
Fall 2023: 58 students, 2 cohorts
Spring 2024: 90 students with additional waitlisted, 3 cohorts

This remarkable growth reflects our commitment to meeting the
increasing demand for skilled professionals in the field of emergency
medical services.

To bridge the gap between education and employment, we organized "Meet and Greet" events where
employers presented on various aspects of the EMT career. These events, held at both the San Jacinto and
Menifee Valley Campuses, provided valuable insights into job opportunities, additional career paths, and tips
on application preparation. We appreciate the active participation from employers, students, and staff.

Program Growth

Employer “Meet and Greet” Events

EMT professionals visiting our students to
provide insight and answer questions about

experience in the field.



Paramedic Program - Summer 2025
James Michael Scholl
Director | Professor
Emergency Medical Services

Phone: 951.639.5560
Email: jscholl@msjc.edu
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Celebrating Achievements and Looking to the Future

We are proud to celebrate the accomplishments of 59
completers at our upcoming Pinning Ceremony on
December 14th. This event is a testament to the hard
work and dedication of our students as they complete
their EMT program.

We eagerly anticipate the arrival of our Spring 2024
cohort, which boasts an impressive 90 students. This
substantial increase over previous semesters reflects
the growing interest in our program and the demand
for skilled professionals in the field.

We are pleased to announce our sponsorship program in collaboration with Riverside County Workforce
Development. Eligible students can have their program costs sponsored through the Employment Training
Panel (ETPL). This initiative aims to make quality education accessible to a broader range of individuals,
fostering the development of highly trained EMTs.

Stay tuned for the launch of our EMT Apprenticeship Program. This exciting initiative will provide
students with hands-on experience and further opportunities for skill development in real-world scenarios.

Looking ahead, we are thrilled to announce the
addition of the Paramedic Program, scheduled to
begin in the summer of 2025. This program
expansion aligns with our commitment to offering
comprehensive training and meeting the evolving
needs of the healthcare industry.

Pinning Ceremony - December 14th

Spring 2024 Cohort

Sponsorship Program with Riverside County Workforce Development

EMT Apprenticeship Program: Coming Soon!

EMT class demonstrates how to properly secure and carry
a patient using a spine board stretcher.

Visit www.msjc.edu/careereducation for more information!


